
The new Affordable Child Care Benefit 
is helping more families with the 
cost of child care. Now, households 
earning up to $111,000 (or more with 
deductions) may be eligible for savings 
of up to $1,250 a month per child.

See if you’re eligible and apply online at 
gov.bc.ca/affordablechildcarebenefit

http://gov.bc.ca/affordablechildcarebenefit

